
Lamar University Staff Council October Meeting 
October 17, 2017  



 Discussion regarding the Staff Council Christmas project yielded many suggestions: pop-up 
shop, toy drive, ask for donations campus-wide, who/how to determine who needs assistance, 
etc.  The committee will continue to discuss and report back to the Council at the November 
meeting. 

 
New Business: There was no new business. 
 
Good of the Order: The following was discussed: 
 

 Pollie McNeel mentioned the Door Decorating Contest for Homecoming and urged Staff Council 
members to participate. 

 Cynthia Ksiazek announced that flu shots were available at the Health Center. 
 

The next Staff Council meeting will be Tuesday, November 14 in the Library. 
 
Dimples Jones moved to adjourn the meeting and Reggie Deal seconded the motion. 
 
There being no further business, Diann Brodnax adjourned the meeting at 11:00am. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Stephanie Allen 

 
Stephanie Allen, Secretary 
Lamar University Staff Council 


